
 

Orientation Programme for SUSA 

  

An orientation program on ‘Administrative Proceedings et al.’ for the Sikkim University 

Student Association (SUSA) Executive Members took place on February 10, 2025, at the 

Conference Hall of Rapjyor-Cauvery Hall, 5th Mile, Tadong. The event featured the 

Honorable Vice-Chancellor (officiating) Professor Dr. Jyoti Prakash Tamang, Registrar (in 

charge) Prof. Laxuman Sharma, Finance Officer (in charge) Prof. S.S. Mahapatra, Deans 

from various Schools of Studies, the DSW Prof. Paswan, Deputy DSW Dr. Mohan Pradhan, 

Provost Dr. Jigmee W. Bhutia, Deputy Provost Dr. Sunnima Rai, Provost (Yangang 

Campus) Dr. Balaram Pandey, Deputy DSW (Yangang Campus) Dr. A.B. Subba and  Sports 

Coordinator Dr. Arun Rai, Deputy Librarian, SUSA Executive Members, and other 

distinguished guests. Dr. Suresh Gurung, Joint Registrar (Academic & Administration), 

conducted the program. 

 

 



 
Registrar explained the steps needed for administrative approval of the topic at hand. DSW 

discussed student matters and the admission process required to move things forward. The 

Finance Officer oriented the SUSA members hoe to process the financial matters, including 

budgeting, fund allocations, and the process for financial approvals and bill settlements. Both 

Provosts shared information about hostel and medical facilities, along with other related issues. 

Sports Coordinator, talked about sports facilities and the organization of sports events. 

Professor Tamang encouraged SUSA and all students to take initiative in improving the 

University. He stressed the importance of positive thinking and innovation. He provided an 

overview of the University’s rules and policies, highlighting the significance of its statutes and 

ordinances. He also acknowledged the efforts of all employees and students in making Sikkim 

University a top institution. 

 


